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MS 1092 (Rare) 
Nogales and Old Glory Wagon Road 

Papers, 1894-97 
 

DESCRIPTION 
 
Two documents concerning the construction of the Nogales and Old Glory Wagon Road. 
One is an agreement of the townsmen of Nogales to tax for the purpose of building the 
road, 1894.  This document contains signatures of Nogales residents. The second document 
is a letter from Arizona Governor B. J. Franklin to the Council of the 19th Territorial 
Legislative assembly concerning Nogales incurring a debt to build the Nogales and Old 
Glory Wagon Road, 1897.  
 
1 oversized folder, 3 linear feet 
 
HISTORICAL NOTE 
 
Nogales (Ariz.) was founded in 1893.  These documents appear to be the work of the 
residents to build a road from Nogales to Oro Blanco in Pima County. 
 
ACQUISITION 
 
Donated by the Cline Library, Northern Arizona University in 1995. 
 
ACCESS 
 
There are no restrictions on access to this collection. 
 
COPYRIGHT 
 
Requests for permission to publish material from this collection should be addressed to the 
Arizona Historical Society, Tucson, Archives Department. 
 
PROCESSING 
 
The collection was processed by Riva Dean in January 1998. 
 
 
 


